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Aquacise Returns to BYC for 
the 18th season

Roberta Woolsey, certified aquatics instructor, 
will be back this summer to conduct BYC’s 18th 
annual Aquacise course.  Classes will run on six 
consecutive Saturday mornings from 9:45 to 
10:45, beginning July 14, 2012.  Aquacise (exercise 
in water) is unique in that participants are able 
to individualize the fitness level of the exercises 
by virtue of their own movement.  The 
resistance provided by the water is as gentle or as 
forceful as one’s action against it.  Be pleasantly 
surprised by the massage you experience as the 
water rushes back to meet the body, cascading 
and swirling, surrounding you in coolness on a 
hot summer day.  The cost for 6 classes is $45.  A 
minimal enrollment of 7 members is necessary 
for the course to run.  Enrollment of 10 to 12 will 
include 1 complimentary class, and 13 or more 
will include 2 complimentary classes, so bring 
your friends! Roberta would like to get a 
headcount by June 25th, so please contact me as 
soon as possible:  Trudi Guarino (422-0394 or 
Trudirit@optonline.net). 

Admissions
Tom McGowan and Doug Williamson

Accepted for Probationary Membership:
Robert and Diana Kolman of West Islip 
Thomas and Christina Cappelluzzo of West Islip 
Gary and Katie Salatto of West Islip 
Joelle Siemers of Bay Shore 
Melissa and Steven Toro of West Islip 

Posted for Probationary Membership:
Bill & Christina Koepke, West Islip, NY 11795. 
They are sponsored by Dave & Alexis Mottes 
and Anthony and Kim Caroselli. 
Ronald & Michele Lanza, Holbrook, NY 11741. 
They are sponsored by Carl & Chris Lanza and 
Hugo & Donna Valenti. 
Gary & Toni Ann Ehlers,  West Islip, NY 11795 
They are sponsored by Roy & Georgeanne 
Mangiamele and Lew & Maureen Colascione. 
******************************************************
Note to Members: According to the rules listed 
on page 40 of the Yearbook, “pool lounge chairs are 
available for adult members and their adult guests.” 
Children are only allowed to use them when there are 
no adults using them. Thank you for your cooperation.

mailto:Trudirit@optonline.net
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Regatta News  
Bryan McLoughlin and 
Barbara Schaefer

We attempted the first Corinthian on June 1, but 
the weather was not cooperative.  Instead of 
rescheduling the race into an already tight 
schedule, we used the scores from the Babylon 
Cup as the first Corinthian.  Taking first was 
Jerry Dunnells.  Second went to Greg Schneller, 
and th i rd to Andre w Hemingway.  
Congratulations to all.  Thanks to Peter Capitain 
for handling Race Committee.  

The first “Frostbiting in the Summer” was a huge 
success thanks to Larry Schaefer and Pete 
Capitain.  We had 8 boats compete, and there 
was lots of competition!  Little “dogfights” were 
occurring all through the ranks.  It made for 
some fantastic racing.  Greg Schneller took first, 
second went to Dave Johnson, and third to Joe 
Mulle.  Big thanks to Peter Gutmann for running 
the Race Committee on Snow Bell.  Also helping 
out on Committee were Ken Goodwin and his 
daughter Lauren.  On chase boats were Jack 
Corcoran, Marty O’Connell, David Hyer and 
Jack Morgan.  The after party was held in the 
JYC and was a great time.  Frostbiting served up 
some tasty frozen strawberry margaritas that 
were a big hit.  We look forward to the next time 
and details will come shortly.  If anyone has ideas 
or suggestions, please contact Larry or Pete at 
frostbite@babylonyachtclub.org.

                   Summer Frostbiting

Ladies Committee
Irene Morris
Our first luncheon of the season was great, even 
the weather cooperated. Sue Howell and her 
talented crew, Fran Pasch, Joan St. John (love the 
aspic you made) , Kathie Smith, Kathleen 
Mannion, and Connie Mikolajczyk worked their 
magic, and a delicious lunch was served.  Home 
made chicken salad, aspic, a croissant, and 
Hagen- Dazs ice cream cups with cookies were 
enjoyed  by all.  Thanks for all your hard work. 
It's people like who help make the Yacht Club 
the wonderful club it is. The second luncheon 
will be held on July 10th.   Sandy Matamala will 
be our gracious hostess. If you haven't signed up 
yet, give Sandy a call  at 587-9451.

Remember ladies, we only have 3 luncheons this 
summer.   We had a problem with our first 
luncheon.  Some people made a reservation but 
never showed.   Food is purchased with how 
many people are attending in mind.   Keep in 
mind, you can attend the luncheon just to enjoy 
the food, the company, and our spectacular 
waterfront view.

We are considering having a mother daughter tea 
party this summer. Please contact Christine 
Mulle at 321-1924 or Irene Morris at 661-5133 if 
you'd be interested in helping us with this tea.  
We'd welcome any ideas you may have.

Fourth of July is happening or has happened as 
you read.  Details will be included in the next 
newsletter.  Hopefully you are all at the Club 
enjoying the day.
The second Corinthian was also postponed due 
to weather.  Here’s to hoping this is not a 
trend….  The make up is scheduled for 
Wednesday, July 4th at 1PM.  Dave Hyer is 
going to be our Grill Master Extraordinaire and 
Jerry Dunnells will be Master of Ceremonies.
See you then.

mailto:frostbite@babylonyachtclub.org
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Entertainment                 
Richard Tesoro and Joe Mulle      

Two Happy Hours are coming up. The first is 
hosted by Tom and Leslie Brophy on 11 July, and 
then Chris and Melissa Carangi on 25 July. 
These are being carefully planned by even more 
of your awesome members right now. The attire 
for Happy Hours is jacket and tie or business 
casual for the men and business casual or 
summer best for the women. (No jeans, and  
gentlemen wear long pants - that means no 
shorts on men, please.)  Then there’s the BYC 
Frat Party on July 21! It’s your chance to party 
like you were 20 again. I understand the 
Shook’s are planning many fun events at this 
party, keg beer and pub food, to mention a few. 
The dress code for this event is toga, or even 
add your favorite frat sweatshirt. It will be 
$35.00 at the door.

The events in June were super fun for everyone. 
Barbara and Larry Schaefer along with the crew 
of Peter and Sandralee Capitain, Andrew and 
Liza Sims, Jim and Cathy Loeffler, this 
committee’s own Joe and Christine Mulle, Peter 
and Mary Catherine Gutmann, Jen Henry and 
Katherine Fallon did an outstanding job on our 
first Happy Hour of the season which had a 
bright and cheery pink and green theme that 
everyone adored. Keep those Dark and Stormy 
cocktails flowing!
& & & & & &
The eagerly anticipated 2012 Father's Day 
Brunch was an overwhelming success. It was a 
perfect BYC morning, as a record 400 hungry 
members , guests , and crew feasted on 
scrambled eggs, Canadian bacon, sausage, hash 
browns, three types of pancakes, bagels, and 
assorted fruits and pastries. The Brodericks are 
indebted to their amazing crew made up of Bob 
& Eileen Madocks, Lex and Donna Stewart, 
Kristine Calamari, Sherry Coonerty, Susan and 
Searlit Hickey, Karin, Caroline and Katie Reilly, 
Cindy Kaplan, Joanne Allar, Dennis Nelson, 
Hugh Larkin, Steve Altschuler, Dennis Kelly, 

and new members Gina and John Leo (talk 
about a trial by fire!) A cameo appearance by 
Rick Florin was fun and always welcome. As 
always, special thanks to Paul Steinberg who 
delighted all with his wonderful piano melodies. 

At the Margarita party we found our shaker of 
salt under the BYC gazebo, with its raw bar, 
margaritas, pina coladas and LandShark Lager. 
This party was co-hosted by Tom and Linda 
Devine, and Kevin and Kathy O’Brien. The 
parrot head crew consisted of Jerry and Susan 
Dunnells, Katie O’Brien, Ken Goodwin, Judy 
Cooper, Kieran and Anne McShane, Jack 
Morgan, Kathleen Farrell, Andrew and Krista 
Hemingway, Greg and Mary Schneller, Hugh 
Larkin, Dickie and Dorothy Burns, Chris and 
Toni Sicignano, Christ ine Lanza, Peter 
Montgomer y, and Ke v in and Kr i s t ine 
Duschenchuk. Dinner was outstanding shrimp 
& steak. The band was rocking so well they 
agreed to extend their gig because so many 
people were up dancing!

The party scheduled for 04 August 2012 still needs 
a host. Please email naiad34@verizon.net if you 

Juniors
Carl Galian

   POOL PARTY!   POOL PARTY! 
For all kids entering 3rd grade through 6th grade.
Come enjoy free swim with floats and games.
Hot dogs, snacks and beverages will be provided.
Do not miss all the fun! Monday July 9th from 
7-9pm. Other upcoming events for the month 
of July will be the Annual CANDLELIGHT 
SAIL on Friday, July 13th at 8pm. So start 
making those creative water crafts. Lastly, the 
TALENT NIGHT will be held on Sunday, 
July 29th from 7-9 pm so start practicing your 
routines!

If you would like to HELP out with any of these 
e vents , p lea se contact me a t : 
juniors@babylonyachtclub.org

mailto:naiad34@verizon.net
mailto:naiad34@verizon.net
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From The Secretary
 Kathy O’Brien
 
Please send any changes/updates to personal 
information  or the  Yacht Registry to
secretary@babylonyachtclub.org. 

Any members, but especially the new 
members who would like to get up-to-date 
information about the BYC via  email, please go 
to the website www.babylonyachtclub.org and 
sign up under the tab marked Mailing List.  You 
will receive the Newsletter, updated news and 
email blasts of current events at the club.

Resignations:
Joseph and Alice Vanderveldt
Tom and Carolyn Crimi
Edward and Jennifer McCabe

Attention: New members have agreed 
to host the Irish Party. They will need all 
the help they can get, so if you can help in 
any way, please contact Richard Tesoro on 
Entertainment or me at my email address 
listed above. Let’s make this work!

From the Manager 
Mike Barrett

CLUB HOURS
8:00 AM-12:00 AM

POOL HOURS
MON-FRI 12:00 PM 8:00 PM
SAT/SUN 11:00 AM-7:00 PM

RENTAL INFORMATION:
If you would like to place your name on a 

waiting list for a locker, wet slip, or a boatyard 
storage space, please do so in writing or by 

emailing me at:
bycmanager@optonline.net

The Lost and Found bin will be emptied every 2 
weeks.  Please double check for any belongings.

The following are just a few reminders to help make 
the beginning of the season run smoothly.  Thank 
you for your cooperation.

1. ICE IS FOR MEMBER USE ON BYC 
PREMISES ONLY.  Please do not fill up 
your cooler in your car and pull away.

2. Hard balls (lacrosse balls, baseballs, 
softballs, etc) are not permitted on the 
grounds of the BYC.  They  could inflict 
injury or damage.

3. Please adhere to House and Guest rules on 
p. 39 in the B.Y.C. yearbook.

4. Adult supervision is required in the 
playground area.

5. Please wash all dishes and utensils after 
using them.

6. Please clean any items/pans by  the grills and 
throw out any food items after use.

7. There is NO SMOKING under our new 
shade structure near the sand box.

8. Please adhere 72 hour boat docking policy.

BYC 2012 LOBSTERFEST 

Our annual Clambake/Lobsterfest will be on 
Saturday, August 18th.  This party has becomes 
so  popular, that the club was bursting at the 
seams last year. Accordingly, it will be necessary 
to limit the number of attendees at this year’s 
bash.  Only the first 225 advance reservations will 
be honored, and non-member guests will be 
limited to four per member family. 

So make your reservations early by e-mailing 
Tr ud i and Gar y Guar ino a t 
BYCclambake@optonline.net, or calling 
them at (631) 422-0394.

mailto:secretary@babylonyachtclub.org
mailto:secretary@babylonyachtclub.org
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BYC 2012 SCHEDULE OF EVENTS

DATE TIME                              EVENT ATTENDEES
JUNE

17 9:00 AM-Noon Fatherʼs Day Brunch Members & Guests
20 8:00 PM Spring Membership Meeting Members Only
20 8:00 PM Board Meeting
22 7:00 PM Corinthian Race #2 Regatta
23 7:00-11:00 PM Margaritaville Beef and Reef Members & Guests
25 8:00-10:00 AM Swim Team / Swim Lessons Start Members Only
26 12:00 Noon Womenʼs Luncheon Members & Guests
27 6:30-8:30 PM Happy Hour Members Only
29 10:00 AM  Jr. Regatta @ Babylon YC Jr. Sailing
30 5:00 PM  Independence Day BBQ Members & Guests
30 10:00 AM 4th July Regatta - Rain Date 7/01 Regatta

JULY
4 1:00 PM Corinthian Race #2 - make-up Regatta
5 8:00 PM Board Meeting
6 7:00 PM Corinthian #3 Regatta
9 7:00-9:00 PM Jr./Jr. Pool Party Members & Guests

10 12:00 Noon Womenʼs Luncheon Members & Guests
11 6:30-8:30 PM Happy Hour Members Only
13 8:00 PM  Candlelight Sail  Juniors & Jr./Jr.
18 8:00 PM Board Meeting
21 7:00-11:00 PM Frat/Karaoke Party Members & Guests
22 1:00 PM Governorʼs Cup Regatta
25 6:30 -8:30 PM Happy Hour Members Only
29 7:00-9:00 PM Talent Show Talented Members

AUGUST
1 8:00 PM Board Meeting
2 Swim Team /Swim Lessons End
2 7:00 PM Swim Team Dinner
3 7:00 PM Corinthian/Landwog Race #4 Regatta
4 7:00-11:00 PM Theme Party - TBA Members & Guests
6 7:00-9:00 PM Jr./Jr. Pool Party Members & Guests
7 Sail Lessons End
7 12:00 Noon Womenʼs Luncheon Members & Guests
8 6:30-8:30 PM Happy Hour Members Only
8 10:00 AM Sail Fun Week Sailing Members Only
9 10:00 AM Sail Fun Week Sailing Members Only
9 7:00 PM Sailing Dinner

15 8:00 PM Board Meeting
18 7:00-11:00 PM Clam Bake Members & Guests
18 10:00 AM Men's & Womenʼs Championship Regatta
19 4:00-7:00 PM Afterguard Party Members & Guests
22 6:30-8:30 PM Happy Hour Members Only
24 7:00 PM Corinthian Race #5 Regatta
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26 9:00 AM Snapper Derby Brunch Members & Guests
26 10:30 AM Snapper Fishing Derby Members & Guests
26 1:00 PM Huck Finn/Raft Race Members & Guests

SEPTEMBER
5 8:00 PM Board Meeting
7 6:30 PM Corinthian #6 Regatta
8 7:00-11:00 PM Beefsteak Dinner Members & Guests

10 7:00 PM Monday Night Football Members & Guests
12 8:00 PM Membership Meeting Members Only
17 8:30 PM Monday Night Football Members & Guests
19 6:30-8:30 PM Happy Hour Members Only
22 7:00-11:00 PM Irish Party Members & Guests
23 1:00 PM Commodore's Cup Regatta
24 8:30 PM Monday Night Football Members & Guests
26 8:00 PM Board Meeting
29 BYC Overnighter

OCTOBER
1 8:30 PM Monday Night Football Members & Guests
2 8:00 PM Board Meeting
3 6:30-8:30 PM Happy Hour Members Only
8 8:30 PM Monday Night Football Members & Guests

10 8:00 PM Annual Meeting Members Only
14 10:00 AM-1:00 PM Fireside Brunch Members & Guests
14 12:00 Noon Louis H Orr Jr. Invitational Regatta
15 8:30 PM Monday Night Football Members & Guests
17 6:30-8:30 PM Happy Hour Members Only
19 7:30 PM Captainʼs Meeting / Bass Tournament
20 6:00 AM-4:00 PM Bass Tournament Members & Guests
21 4:00-7:00 PM Appreciation Party By Invitation Only
22 8:30 PM Monday Night Football Members & Guests
24 8:00 PM Board Meeting
28 12:00-2:00 PM Jr. Halloween Party Juniors
29 8:30 PM Monday Night Football Members & Guests

NOVEMBER
5 8:30 PM Monday Night Football Members & Guests

6-Election 
Day Club Closes Sad Members

   

              


